
SHRI VINOBA BHAVE CIVIL HOSPITAL, SILVASSA  

DEPARTMENT OF NURSING 

CONTINUING NURSING EDUCATION ON “BEST PRACTICES ON IV CANALIZATON” 

13th May 2023 

Minutes:  

On account of “International Nurses Day” Department of Nursing, collaborated with 

Department of Neonataology planned to train 200 Nursing Officers on “Best 

Practices on IV canalization”. As a part of it, 100 nursing officers working in ICU, 

MICU, Pediatric ward were deputed for the CNE on 13th May 2023 in two sessions. 

Morning session was held between 9 am to 11 am and Evening session was between 

3 pm to 5 pm.  

Session on best practices on IV canalization was an eye opening. Nursing officers 

were actively participated and it was more interactive. It gave a thought to revise our 

SOP as per the recent guidelines. Further plan on channelizing implementation of 

best practices yet to be planned with sister in charges. Heartfelt thanks to Mr. Sunil 

from BD for delivering session and hospitality.  
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